
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Rachel Howell – Presentation of Library Services 
and New Library Contract 

         DATE:        November 30, 2021 

  

 
Background:  
The City has had a contract with the East Central Regional Library (ECRL) since 1995.  ECRL has 
updated its contract and would like each of its jurisdictions to execute the new version. 
 
Rachel Howell, Assistant Director of ECRL will be present to provide an overview of library services 
and discuss the new contract. 
 
Attachments 

• 2021 Draft Contract with ECRL 
• 1995 Executed Contract with ECRL 
• Community Room Fee Schedule & Use Policy 

 
 
 


